
 
 
 

TECH BULLETIN 
 
 
TECH BULLETIN NUMBER: 0118 
 
DATE:  September 9, 2005 
 
Subject:  Newmar Only Upgrade      
 
Models affected: ME2012  SERIAL # B1-02800 thru B1-05000 
 
Notification: Owners of record will receive a Newmar notification letter. 
 
Repair Procedure: Units affected had FET Boards manufactured by an outside 
contractor who did not follow the proper manufacturing process. The FET board 
was overheated during the soldering process and although the unit may operate 
properly the FET board may eventually fail due this overheating process. 
 
Field replacement of the FET board should not be attempted. The entire unit 
should be replaced under warranty exchange with a factory upgraded unit.  
 
Parts Ordering: Contact Customer Service and provide Model and Serial 
number information in order to obtain a replacement unit. 
 
Warranty: Labor for replacement unit is 1 hour. Replacement unit will be sent at 
no charge and a return shipping label will be included for return freight charges. 
 
All standard warranty labor rates apply. 
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